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World Book Day – Dressing Up 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am writing to you today regarding the upcoming World Book Day on Thursday 6th March, 2025. For the 

past two World Book Days, we have asked for your input on whether or not the children should dress-up as 

a book-character for the occasion. We understand that, while many enjoy dressing up, there can be cost 

implications and we value the opinion of our school community.  

Please take a moment to complete the short poll via the following link: https://shorturl.at/e70sR The link has 

also been sent to you via text message. 

Your feedback will help us decide how best to celebrate the day. 

Regardless of the outcome, we are committed to making World Book Day a fantastic and engaging 

experience for all our children.  

Thank you for your support.  

Tom Hanlon Mrs Boyham 
Assistant Headteacher English Lead 
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